@ beacon

PROVIDER ALERT

PROVIDER COUNCIL MEETING - JULY 2018
CANCELLED

JULY 11,2018

There will be no Provider Council Meeting for July, 2018. Any questions submitted to
date will be addressed via email. Any additional questions that may come will be
addressed during the August meeting.

If you have any questions for the Council in the meantime, please feel free to email your
questions/comments to: . marylandproviderrelations@beaconhealthoptions.com

The next Provider Council Meeting will be held on Friday, August 10, 2018 at the
Beacon Health Options Maryland Offices located at
1099 Winterson Road, Suite 200, Linthicum, Md. 21090.

Click here to access: June Provider Council Minutes

Provider Alerts can be viewed online by clicking on the following link:
http://maryland.beaconhealthoptions.com/provider/prv_alerts.html.

Provider Alerts typically published to the website within 10 business days.
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